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Temporary Rolling Road Closure 

Richard Cameron Memorial District Loyal 
Orange Lodge No 64 Methil Parade 

 
 

WHERE? 
 

Sea Road, Hawthorn Street, Laburnum Road, 
Methilhaven Road, Kirkland Drive, Methil Brae, 
Wellesley Road. 
 
The roads will close and open on a rolling basis as 
the parade progresses. 
 
Access for emergency service vehicles and 
pedestrians will be maintained. 
 
 
 

WHEN? Between 08.45hrs and 10.00hrs on 29/06/24. 
 
 
 

WHY? 
 

To allow the Annual Boyne Celebration Parade to 
take place in safety.  
 
 
 

WHO? The Richard Cameron Memorial District Loyal 
Orange Lodge No. 64 is responsible for this event 
and can be contacted as follows: 
 
Contact:  07734058704 

  

   



 


